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THE MANY friends of Mr, and Mrs. Arthur Clark sympathize keenly with them in 

the recent death of Arthur's father.

MR, EINSET expects to sail for Norway in the near future and upon his return 
intends to bring his family with him, According to present plans he expects to 
arrive back in Geneva the latter part of July.

JUST TOO late for last week's NEWS came the word of the arrival of Dorothea 
Streeter, The trio of Station babies, together with their mothers, are reported 
to be doing splendidly.

DOCTOR G. Ji H'JOKER, it is now, if you please, and the NEWS takes pleasure in 
extending congratulations to its eminent Associate Editor,

WALTER GLUTSR AND ”ROBBIE” have returned from their sojourn at the College at 
Ithaca and will now be found in their usual haunts. Both report a profitable 
period of study,

MR. RAYMOND C. BENDER joined the Staff as Assistant Chemist in the Inspection 
Laboratory this week, Mr. Bender comes to Geneva fresh from Penn, State College 
cf Agriculture where he just recently completed his undergraduate work, Mr.
Bender fills the vacancy caused by Mr. Beattie's resignation.

ABOUT PIETY Grange lecturers held a conference in Jordan Bail yesterday,

MR. GILLETTE, Statistician for the Department of Barms and Markets at Albany, 
was a visitor at the Station recently,

THE MISSES GLASGOW, Dr. Glasgow's sisters, paid a short visit to the Station 
today*

MiSS LIDA THATCHER returned home from Ann Arbor for the summer vacation
yesterday,

MR, DAHLBERG AND MR. LUCKETT spent Monday in Syracuse with Mr. Brew of the 
College of Agriculture and several representatives of the Department of Farms 
ard Markets going over plans for a joint dairy exhibit of the three agencies. If 
present plans materialize, New York's dairy industry will receive a spectacular 
boost at the coming Pair, to say the least.

RUFUS MILLIE G.B.Bv, 3 years, 11 months of age, has achieved a remarkable 
record* She is the first Station cow to make 800 lbs, of butter in a year and 
is the highest producing animal the Station has ever owned, Millie is well on 
her way qualify f°r the silver medal awarded by the Jersey Cattle Club to cows 
of her class which make certain records.

AN OPEN meeting of the Station Staff will be held in the near future when 
Dr. A, B. Stout of the New York Botanical Gardens will give an illustrated talk 
on Calif°rn -̂a * Those who have heard Dr. Stout before will know better tnan -.-o 
miss this and those who have not heard him have a treat in store, Lives are 
particularly invited.


